
	

 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Candidate,  
 
Thank you for showing interest in a teaching position at The 
British School of Vilnius, part of the wider Schools Trust. 
 
Opened in August 2019, The British School of Vilnius is the 
first choice for families seeking an English National 
Curriculum education complete with its ethos and values. 
The school is the first in Vilnius to offer this curriculum and 
is located in a stunning area of the city. BSV is a truly British 
international school in every sense. With a committed and 
inspirational team of teaching professionals at its heart, BSV 
is relentless in its pursuit for excellence.  The position 
presents an exciting opportunity, allowing the applicant to 
play an important role in the development of a world class 
international school. Working at BSV is a once in a lifetime 
opportunity. To learn more about our school, please visit 

www.britishschool.lt 
 
If appointed, you will be part of a team of highly dedicated 
teaching professionals, helping shape the future direction of 
the school and leading a class of children to achieve their 
unlimited potential. 
 
I hope the job description and school website will give you a 
clear flavour of what our school and the role will be like and 
our quest to continually strive for excellence and enjoyment 
both in and beyond the curriculum. 
 
If you feel that BSV is for you, and you meet the criteria as 
stated in the job description, I very much look forward to 
reading your application. 
 
With best wishes 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Andrew Prosser 
Headmaster 


